
RESCHEDULED 
October 
9-12, 2022
Charlotte, North Carolina
The Environmental Concerns in ROW 
Management Symposia Series (ROW 13) planned 
for October 2021 in Charlotte, North Carolina, has 
been rescheduled for October 9-12, 2022.

Because of uncertainty around travel and large in-person 
events, it has been decided that a one-year postponement 
of the symposia would best serve the industry. 

The UAA aims to make ROW 13 another spectacular 
international event. Travis Rogers chairs the ROW 13 
steering committee and Diona Neeser serves as the 
conference manager. Their teams are working on the local 
field tours, plenary sessions, academic panels, programs, 
and more. 

This series, held every three to four years since the early 
’70s, has consistently been one of the great conferences 
to attend. Please update your calendars, watch for more 
details, and plan to attend ROW 13 October 9-12, 2022.

Your ROW 13 Steering Committee Chairs,

Phil Charlton, UAA Executive Director 
Travis Rogers, Corteva/Symposium Co-host 
Tom Johnson, Duke Energy/Local Chair
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